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The Parish staff wishes to thank the following parish 
ministries:  
 
We thank the faculty, administrators, staff, and all the 
volunteers of St. Joseph School (SJS) for their ministry as 
Catholic educators. Know that we appreciate your ministry to 
the students of SJS and your faith witness to the parish 
community. We wish you and our SJS students a blessed and 
faith-filled summer. 
 
We thank our parishioners for their participation in the 
praying of the rosary after the 6:30 am Mass (M-F), and 
before 8:00 am Mass each day (M-Sat.), and before the 8:30 
Sunday Mass. We especially thank the leaders of the rosary 
and their commitment to this devotion. Many blessings! 
 
We thank our parishioners who planned, organized, and 
participated in The Men's Society Annual Golf 
Tournament. We thank you for your support of the parish’s 
mission and participating in this fundraising event. Many 
blessings! 
 
We thank our parishioners who planned, organized, 
volunteered, and donated blood at the recent Blood Drive. 
The Blood Drive was sponsored by the Knights of Columbus. 
Thank you for your participation in this event. Many blessings! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome Father Jonathan St. Andre, TOR 
 
This week we say “Welcome” to our newest friar here at St. 
Joseph Catholic Church, Father Jonathan St. Andre, TOR. 
Father Jonathan grew up in Reston, VA and was a member of 
St. Thomas à Beckett Parish. He entered the Franciscans in 
1998 and professed his solemn vows in 2005. Father Jonathan 
was ordained to the priesthood on December 12, 2006.  Since 
his ordination, Father Jonathan has been involved in ministry 
at the Franciscan University of Steubenville and formation 
ministry. He was the Director of Vocations and currently 
ministers as the Director of Novices for our Province. Father 
Jonathan will be involved in parish ministry here until next 
June 2017. 
 
I know you will welcome him, just as you have welcomed all 
the priests who have passed through our parish on their 
spiritual journeys. Fathers Alberto, Pat, and I are happy to have 
him join us in our parish ministry as a brother Franciscan, 
priest and member of the pastoral team. You will get to learn 
more about Father Jonathan as he begins his ministry here at 
the parish for this next year. Welcome, Father Jonathan! 

 

    Father Tom   Father Alberto  Father Pat 

In Baptism we are reborn as children of God, made members 
of His Church, and heirs to the Kingdom of Heaven. With this in 
mind, we welcome these children of God who were baptized on 
June 12, 2016:  
Skye Rosario Jimenez daughter of Cristian & Emmanuelle; 
Justine Lucas daughter of Joseph & Muriel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nocturnal Eucharistic Adoration begins immediately 
following the First Friday 7:30 p.m. Mass and concludes at 
6:30 a.m. on Saturday morning. New members are welcome to 
come and spend an hour before the exposed Blessed Sacra-
ment each month. For information, call Bob Grillo at 703-471-
5689. 
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Office Staff Wanted for Religious Education (CCD)  
We are looking for adult volunteers who would be able to staff 

the Religious Education (CCD) Center as 
Receptionists /Office Workers for the 
upcoming 2016-2017 school year. Classes 
start the week of September 11th. We 
especially need help during the following 
sessions: Saturday mornings from 9:00 a.m. to 

10:30 a.m. and Sunday mornings 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
Responsibilities would include greeting parents/students, 
answering the telephone, taking messages, and help distribute 
forms. If interested please contact Roz Murphy (703) 880-4305 
or email her at ReligiousEd@sjcherndon.org.  
 

 
Catechists (teachers) and Assistant Catechists Needed  

St. Joseph Religious Education (CCD) is already preparing for 
the 2016-2017 school year. Currently we need help on 
Mondays or Tuesdays, 7:00 pm. - 8:30 p.m. 

 
Please consider teaching or assisting for Religious Education 
classes starting this September and ending in May of next year. 
If interested call Mr. Reyes Ruiz at (703) 880-4332 or email at 
ruiz@sjcherndon.org. 

 
Are  you interested in becoming Catholic? 

-OR- 
Are you a Catholic who needs Confirmation 

 and First Holy Communion? 
St. Joseph Parish offers weekly classes for adults 
who are interested in becoming Catholic or for 
Catholics who need to receive their Sacraments. 
These classes are in a relaxed and friendly 
environment where we discuss the beliefs (Creed), 
worship (Sacraments), Christian morality 

(Commandments), and prayer life of the Catholic Church.  
Classes are on Wednesdays 7:00-9:00 p.m. starting 
September 7th.  Just come on by the Parish Office, call 703-
880-4332, or email at rruiz@sjcherndon.org for inquires.  

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS      
CEREAL for SUMMER 
The Knights of Columbus Good 
Samaritan Council 6175 will be 
conducting its annual Cereal for 
Summer drive this weekend of June 
18/19. The program is designed to 

help children who no longer get breakfast or lunch after school 
is out.  Cereal and other breakfast items will be collected and 
delivered to the Diocese Catholic Charities Food Bank in 
Leesburg, VA. A van staffed by Knights will be parked in front 
of the church to collect your generous donations of cereal, 
breakfast items, gift cards, or cash before and after all Masses 
that weekend. Please make any checks Payable to Knights of 
Columbus, Good Samaritan Council #6175. We thank you for 
your support in the past and look forward to your support in the 
future. 

Collections:  The weekend of June 12 
Offertory         $19,820 plus Faith Direct $13,792 
 
Second Collection - Pastor’s Option (Special Need) 
             $ 6,539   plus Faith Direct $ 2,587 
 
Thank you for your continued support and kind 
generosity. 

St. Joseph School Summer Hours 
The school office will be closed the month 
of July. Messages may be left on the school 
answering machine (703-880-4315) as the 
messages will be retrieved regularly. 
Applications for the 2016-2017 school year 
may be obtained at the Parish Office 
Monday through Friday 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 
p.m., as well as on the St. Joseph website 

at: www.sjschoolva.org. The school office will reopen on 
Monday, August  1, 2016. Have a safe and blessed summer! 

Sixth (6th) Grade 
 A Catechist 
(Mondays) 

 
Seventh (7th) Grade - 

Confirmation 
A Catechist 
(Mondays) 

 
Eighth (8th) Grade - 

Confirmation 
A Catechist & 

Assistant (Mondays) 

Seventh (7th) Grade  Confirmation  
 An Assistant (Tuesdays) 

 
 

Eighth (8th) Grade - Confirmation 
An Assistant (Tuesdays) 

 
 
 

R.C.I.C. – (unbaptized children) 
2nd – 6th Grade 

Catechist & Assistant (Tuesdays) 

 

 

 

 

 

AMERICA NEEDS FATIMA is sponsoring a Rosary Rally at 
the Supreme Court on Saturday, June 25, 2016. Herndon will 
have their own Rosary Rally at the Caboose in the center of 
town. Please join us at noon on Saturday, June 25, 2016. 
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St. Joseph Catholic Church 

Vacation Bible School 

June 27th – July 1st 2016 

For more information – call 703-880-4305 

Fax: 703-880-4320 
 

 email: religioused@sjcherndon.org 
 

IN JUST ONE WEEK ST. JOESPH’S VACATION 
BIBLE SCHOOL WILL BEGIN! 

 

Due to popular demand and limited space, we can NO 
longer accept any more rising Kindergarten through 
rising 3rd graders HOWEVER … we will accept late 
registrations until Thursday, June 23rd for Preschool 
age children AND rising 4th & 5th graders. 
 
For more information call 703-880-4305 
 
Email: reigioused@sjcherndon.org 
 
Enrollment forms can be found in the pamphlet rack 
at the front entrance to the church or at the Parish 
Office. 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 
Parish Advisory Council 

 

• Jennie Albers,  Secretary 

• Cindy Conroy, 
    SJS Liaison 
• Jim Nash, Fin. Comm. 

Liaison 
• Mark Overberg, 

Chairperson 

• Greg Bengzon 
• Marylou Bergeron 
• Frank Bowen  
• Terry McNulty 
• Patty Navarro 
• Tom Reilly 
• Cheryl Wilson 

New Members: “ All are welcome in this place.” 
Remember, just attending church here does not automatically 
make you a registered parishioner. If  you have not formally 
registered in the parish, the Parish Office is open from 9 a.m. 
to 3 p.m. Mon.-Fri. throughout the year. Registration packets 
may be picked up during these hours, mailed upon request by 
calling 703-880-4300, or you can also download the forms 
from our website. Forms are also available in the racks in the 
vestibule of the church. It is important to be registered if one is 
involved in any sacramental preparation, to attend Religious 
Education classes, for letters of reference and for certificates 
of sponsorship. 

Do you have ideas for the parish or concerns about parish 
life? Email the Parish Advisory Council at 

pac@sjcherndon.org or speak to one of us in person. 
Next PAC meeting:  September 2016 

 

 

 

ST. JOSEPH’S OUTREACH EUCHARISTIC 
MINISTER TEAM 

Do you want to feel the peace Our Lord promised? 
 

Any parishioner who is sick or homebound can call (703) 
880-4343, leave your name and your phone number, and 
we will contact you to arrange for a Eucharistic Minister 

to visit you and deliver the Eucharist. 
 

If you are a Eucharistic Minister and can join other 
Eucharistic Ministers in taking communion to the 

homebound, Reston Hospital, Kendrick Court 
Retirement Home, Arbor Terrace Senior Apartments, 

Sunrise Assisted Living, and Harbor House Senior 
Apartments, please call the Outreach Hotline at (703) 

880-4343.  Leave your name and phone number, and we 
will contact you about joining this ministry. 

 

The flowers on the altar this weekend were 
donated by Jose Eduardo Cuyuch & Oseny 
Marilu Castillo and also Tebros Iyob & Enuma 
Ezenwa in celebration of the Sacrament of 
Matrimony. We congratulate these couples on 
their wedding. 
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Kraków in the Capital:  
World Youth Day Celebration for Young Adults #wydDC 
Krakow (World Youth Day) in the Capital – July 30 

Celebrate World Youth Day with millions of young adults 
around the world without leaving DC! Kraków in the Capitol 
is a one-day World Youth Day experience that will mirror the 
week-long event in Poland. Featuring nationally known 
speakers, Stations of the Cross, Mass, Polish food, live concert 
and more! Tickets are $25. For more information and to 
purchase tickets, visit: www.wydDC.org or contact Brendan at 
(703) 841-2549 or yam@arlingtondiocese.org.   

 
THANKS TO OUR             
    SPONSOR 
 OF THE WEEK 

"Family and the New Evangelization" - Talk by Soren 
Johnson at Queen of Apostles, Friday, June 24 at 6:30 
pm: Me, an "evangelist"?!  What does this look like in my 
family?  What does prayer look like in our family?  Every 
family gets overwhelmed--with the demands of work, 
school, extracurricular activities, and everyday 
challenges.  And yet, we want to lead our children to 
holiness and virtue in a culture that is increasingly hostile to 
our faith. Soren Johnson, Bishop Paul S. Loverde's 
Delegate for Evangelization and Media, will offer 5 
challenges and tools based on his own experience as a 
father, Bishop Loverde's Go Forth with Hearts on Fire, and 
Pope Francis' Joy of the Gospel. Soren facilitates parish-
based evangelization efforts, oversees The Light is On 
Lenten campaign and the diocesan Office of 
Communications.  He writes a biweekly column for the 
Herald on issues of evangelization, family life, and 
culture.  Soren and his wife are the proud parents of five 
children, and are parishioners at Saint John the Apostle in 
Leesburg. To RSVP for this talk, 
visit www.queenofapostles.org or call (703) 354-8711 for 
the parish front office. Eucharistic Holy Hour 

 
The Arlington Division of the World Apostolate of Fatima (the 
Blue Army) will sponsor a diocesan-wide Eucharistic Holy 
Hour on Sunday, June 26 from 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. at St. John the 
Evangelist Catholic Church, 271 Winchester Street, 
Warrenton.  We hope you can join us in prayer. 

We Encourage Faith Direct - Manage your giving on line 
with your own login. Sign up today by picking up a Faith Di-
rect enrollment form from the Church office or, easier yet, 
visit www.faithdirect.net and use parish code VA101 to en-
roll on line.  

Fortnight for Freedom:  Freedom to Serve 
Begins June 21st – July 4th 
Join the Arlington Diocese and other dioceses in The 
U.S. as they shine a light on the con nuing Challenges 
to religious freedom both at home and abroad during 
the annual Fortnight for Freedom. 
This year’s theme is “Witnesses to Freedom”.  
 
Opening Mass 
Celebrated by Archbishop William Lori, our 
Metropolitan Archbishop, 
7 p.m. on June 21, 2016 
Basilica of the Assump on in Bal more, Maryland 
 
Closing Mass 
Celebrated by Cardinal Donald Wuerl, with 
homilist Bishop David Zubik of Pi sburgh, 
12:10 p.m. on Monday, July 4, 2016  
Basilica of the Na onal Shrine of the Immaculate 
Concep on 
Washington, D.C. 
Venera on of the relics of Saint Thomas More and Saint 
John Fisher will be possible a er the Mass. 
More informa on available at 
www.arlingtondiocese.org/religiousliberty 

 
Next Weekend the Second Collection 
will be for Peter’s Pence (Pope 
Francis’s work). Through this gift, 
you join in solidarity with Pope 
Francis as a witness of charity.  


